LEGAL NOTICE

PROPOSALS WILL BE RECEIVED
for the

Melrose Public Safety Building Feasibility Study

atthe
ENGINEERING DIVISION OFFICE
OF THE MELROSE PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
LOCATED ON THE GROUND FLOOR OF MELROSE CITY HALL
562 MAIN STREET
MELROSE, MASSACHUSETTS 02176

UNTIL:
11:00 AM. on
FRIDAY, MARCH 31, 2017
proposals will not be accepted after the above stated deadline

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) PACKAGES SHALL BE MADE AVAILABLE IN THE PUBLIC
WORKS ENGINEERING DIVISION OFFICE AT CITY HALL AFTER 8:30 A.M. ON

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 8, 2017

Questions can be directed to Project Engineer Larry Erekson
at lerekson@cityofmelrose.org or 781-979-4172

THE CITY OF MELROSE RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY/ALL PROPOSALS, OR ACCEPT
ANY PROPOSAL CONSIDERED IN THE BEST INTEREST OF THE CITY OF MELROSE.

Authorized by:
John V. Scenna
Director of Public Works
3-10-17MW




